Harbin, Danielle

From: Harbin, Danielle

Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 12:04 PM

To: ‘Paige Chase'

Subject: AR0021831/AR0021822 Monticello Missing DMR
Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Mayor Chase,

The 001-Q and TX1-Q September DMRs for AR0021831 and TX1-Q September DMR for AR0021822 have yet to be
submitted. The DMRs were due October 25, 2020. Failure to submit DMRs by the 25" is a violation of your permit.
Please submit the DMRs via NetDMR by November 4, 2020.

Thanks,
Danielle Harbin | Enforcement Analyst
Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality

5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118
t: 501.682.0056 | e:danielle.harbin@adeq.state.ar.us
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